TCSC Snowplow



December 2020

From the President



One day, this year will be just a blip on the screen. With all the precautions we have to take to ski anywhere, this will be a very different season. We've had all-inclusive trips to resorts all over the world. This year, it's BYO: food, drinks, transportation, and in-car changing rooms - bring a bag chair for booting up and even eating lunch. Even with taking necessary precautions, we are going to have an exciting year of skiing. Despite these impositions, we have each other, the ability to network and plan, talented and

persistent trip leaders, and the need to ski. We're gonna get through this - together.

Gore, New Hampshire and Windham trips are on our schedule, and plans are underway for condo sharing, meals and carpooling. Keep up to date by regularly visiting the club's website at triplecitiesskiclub.com. Make sure you are a current member by renewing your membership and have set up your account so you can access the Members Only information and sign up for trips and events. Each member must have their own personal email address.

To keep the TCSC ball in the air, we need some of you to step up to continue our board of directors in full force and help with committees. Current open board positions are

- President
- Vice President
- Promotions
- Publicity

Promotions and Publicity directors can work together and coordinate their efforts. It would be great for a husband/wife team to share these positions.

We need committee help: social (organizing social events), fitness events (arranging an event such as a bike ride, cross country ski outing, or any activity you enjoy), and door prizes (once we start meetings again).

The Holiday season is around the corner. TCSC offers the easiest gift solution - **Save Around** coupon books for only \$20. Gabriele Liepert has them on hand, so contact her at qliepert@stny.rr.com to purchase them. - Marie

November Activities Included Movie and Hiking

Some members got together in small socially distanced groups to watch the Warren Miller movie. What a great way to get pumped for ski season.

Meanwhile, Bill Mead took a group on hike to the Giant Ledge in the Catskills. What fabulous views they had! Check the TCSC website regularly to see what's going on and for photos of our events.









Time to Ski

Now that we've had some of that white stuff, your skis should be tuned and your gear ready to go. Ski areas will be opening as soon as the weather permits.

Ski Windham with Club Members

TCSC has just added a drive yourself, get your own lift ticket trip to Windham Mountain on Friday, Jan. 22. With safety protocols in place at all ski areas this year, large gatherings are not possible. That doesn't mean we can't ski and have fun on the mountain together. <u>Details here.</u>

Check out this deal! It ends Dec. 7.

Windham is offering ski club members the Peak Express Card until Monday, Dec. 7. For \$50 you get a direct to lift (DTL) card that can be used all season on Green Days for a discount on lift tickets. The best part is that your first day of skiing is **free**! Afterwards, you can ski on any Green Day for \$60. You must buy the card online. Green/Red Days Calendar Link to Peak Express DTL Card

Gore Trip is Waitlisted

But that doesn't mean you can't sign up. If you want to go, get your name on the list. When spots open up, they are filled in order of priority from the list.

Another Great Deal!

Belleayre/Gore/Whiteface are offering the Frequent Skier card. Adults pay \$119 for the card. This gets you a free day the first and sixth time you ski at any of the three areas. On non-holiday and non-weekend days, you get 50% off your lift ticket. The best info on this is on the Belleayre website.

TCSC has gone to Belleayre on drive yourself trips in the past and will likely go again this season. Stay tuned.

More Deals for Ski Club Members

Jill Darling and Marie Mead have gathered discount ticket information on area ski resorts. Read all about it on the website in <u>Discounts and Deals</u> or Deals and Discounts for Members.

Attention X-Country Skiers

Ingrid Jordak is compiling an updated list of x-country skiers in the club. Please let her know if you want to be on the list, if you haven't already done so.

Also make sure that you have a login account on the club's website because this will be how we communicate.



Website Tips and How We Communicate

The club's website is the hub for everything we do now. Please check it often and become familiar with its features. Each member needs to have their own personal email account. Email addresses cannot be shared by two people who are members.

Information about TCSC is also posted to Facebook. There is a Facebook page as well as a public Facebook Group. You need to join the Facebook Group to have access, but it's easy; just ask to join.

Link to TCSC Facebook page

Link to TCSC Facebook Group

This message has been sent to you {Organization Name}

If you no longer want to receive these letters, you can unsubscribe at any time.